
SUCCESSFUL INAUGURATION 
OF THE BOURSE BEURS

This Saturday, BB.AAA people joined in the festivities around the inauguration of the Bourse 
Beurs in the centre of Brussels. It was a day full of activities, tours of the building, a community 
village, music, etc. Brussels citizens, Belgians and visitors alike were able to discover this iconic 
building  in our capital.

As a matter of fact, since its creation in 1868, this is the first time in its history that the Bourse 
has become a public space open to the public every day from 9.30am to 6pm, with several areas 
accessible free of charge: not only areas for socialising and creativity or places to eat like  
the brasserie Madame Café, but also work spaces such as a meeting or conference rooms.

The Bourse Beurs also houses museum and experiential spaces, including Belgian Beer World, 
an immersive museum conceived to retrace the history of Belgian beer, which is a UNESCO 
intangible heritage. 566 people visited the BBW yesterday.
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